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From: Albert Yockey

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 12:39:58 PM

To: Mark Bailey; Bob Berry; Eric M. Robeson; Mark Hite; Albert Yockey; John Talbert;
Roger Hickman; Lindsay Barron; Tom Shaw; Mike Thompson; Larry Baronowsky; Marty
Littrel; Michael Mattox; Mark McAdams; Barbara Harwood; Paula Mitchell

Cc: Jim Miller; John Wolfram (jwolfram@insightbb.com); Tyson Kamuf; Bryan Reynolds
(breynolds@smsmlaw.com); ahollbrook@smsmlaw.com

Subject: FW: DeRouen Environmental Letter

Response requested: No

Importance: Normal

Attachments: environmental letter to PSC 2 1 120001.pdf§;

Et al. The attached is a letter from Mark Bailey dated 2-1-12 to Mr. Jeff DeRouen of the
PSC provides an update regarding Big Rivers’ New Environmental Regulations
Compliance to be filed in April 2011.

Sincerely, Al.

From: Barbara Harwood

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2012 11:50 AM
To: Albert Yockey

Subject: DeRouen Environmental Letter

Attached is the letter dated 2-1-12 to Mr. Jeff DeRouen of the PSC re: Big Rivers’ New
Environmental Regulations Compliance Update.

Thank you,

Barbara H
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February 1, 2012

Mr. Jeff DeRouen

Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd., P. 0. Box 615
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Mr. DeRouen:
Re: Big Rivers Electric Corporation - New Environmental Regulations Compliance Update

Big Rivers continues its planning in regard to complying with new environmental regulations, which |
addressed in my letter of April 14, 2011 in response to your letter of March 30, 2011. This letter
updates the Public Service Commission (“Commission”) staff regarding that planning.

As you know, Sargent & Lundy was employed to assist Big Rivers in developing a comprehensive list of
options and a compliance plan to meet the current and proposed environmental regulations. The
Sargent & Lundy report is expected to be completed by February 8, 2012.

Big Rivers has examined the preliminary results of that report and is preparing a comprehensive
environmental compliance plan, which it will file with the Commission in the future along with
associated requests for approvals it will require from the Commission to implement that plan in a timely
manner. At this point, our plans are to make a filing with the Commission during the month of April
2012.

As always, our staff is happy to meet with the Commission staff and representatives of the Attorney
General’s office, to further update and discuss our plans if you so desire. Please feel free to contact me
or Mr. Albert Yockey if you would like additional information, or wish to meet with Big Rivers.

Sincerely,
Mark A. Bailey

President and CEO
Big Rivers Electric Corporation

C: Dennis Howard, Attorney General’s Office






